
    

 

 

                    

May 5, 2023 
 

 

 

 

 
 
Mr. Giichi Shirakawa, Chairman 
The General Insurance Association of Japan (GIAJ) 
 
 
We wish to express our deepest condolence to the victim and extend our 

sincerest sympathies to all who were affected by the earthquake with an 
epicenter in Noto, Ishikawa Prefecture. 

 
We are committed to making swift claim payments through understanding the 

disaster situation well, and will sincerely respond to customer consultations and 
inquiries, so that we can serve all affected. 

 
We ask for your continued attention as aftershocks may occur. 
 
We wish all in the affected areas a safe and early recovery. 
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The GIAJ Chairman's message to all affected by the 
earthquake with an epicenter in Noto, Ishikawa 
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